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Community Support Statement Submission Status - In
Compliance

The Federal Housing Finance Agency (FHFA) has reviewed the Community
Support Statement that your institution submitted on 06-04-2025. FHFA has
determined that your institution is in compliance with the requirements of
FHFA's Community Support Regulation (12 CFR part 1290), effective 06-04-
2025.

If you have any questions, please
contact communitysupportprogram@fhlbc.com.
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The data and valuations provided in this email are for information purposes only and are provided as an
accommeodation and without charge. The Federal Home Loan Bank of Chicago makes no representations or
warranties about the accuracy or suitability of any information in this document. This document is not
intended to constitute legal, investment, or financial advice or the rendering of legal, consulting, or other
professional services of any kind.
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